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Russell Mills e £ U FICE
Satern Builders NOTICE OF INTENTTO
8967 Vine Ave SUSPEND CERTIFICATION

Rockwell, 1A 50469

Certification Number: 1A2012-LSR-4582

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED, PURSUANT TO IOWA CODE SECTIONS
272D.8, 272D.9 and 641 IOWA ADMINISTRATIVE CODE (IAC) 194, THAT:

1. The lowa Department of Public Health intends to suspend your Lead Safe
Renovator Certification due to the Department’s receipt of a Certificate of
Noncompliance from the lowa Department of Revenue Centralized Collection Unit
(Unit).

2. You must contact the Unit at the address or phon‘e number in the
Certificate of Noncompiiance to schedule a conference or otherw;se obtain a wﬂhdrawal
of the Cert;f cate of Noncomphance : :

3. Uniess the Unit furnishes a withdrawal of the Certificate of Noncompliance
to the Department within thirty days of the issuance of this nofice, your Lead Safe
Renovator certification with the Department will be suspended. ‘

4. Pursuant to 641 IAC 194.2(2) and 641 IAC 194.3(2), the effective date of
the denial or suspension of a license shall be 80 days foliowing service of the notice
upon the licensee or applicant.

5. Pursuant to 641 IAC 194.2(4) and 641 IAC 194.3(4), you are required to
keep the Department informed of all court actions and all actions taken by the Unit by
providing copies to the Department within seven days of filing or issuance, of all
applications filed with the district court pursuant to lowa Code section 272D.9, all court
orders entered in such actions, and withdrawals of certificate of noncompliance by the
Unit.

6. You do not have a right to hearing before the Department, but you do

have the right to contest this. Netice by requesting a court hearing pursuant to lowa
Code: sectzon 272D. 9 W|thm thzrty days of service of this Notace

TAKE NOTICE AND GOVERN YOURSELF ACCORDINGLY




Notice issued this 28" day of November, 2012 by restricted, certified mail, return receipt
requested, to the fast known address: Russell Mills, 8967 Vine Ave, Rockwell, 1A,
50469. On the same day, copies of this Notice were sent to the lowa Department of
Revenue Centralized Collection Unit at the address on the certificate of noncompliance.
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